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January 21, 2022 
 

SENT VIA E-MAIL TO: Mary.Dyas@energy.ca.gov, Jacquelyn.Record@energy.ca.gov, 
Joseph.Hughes@energy.ca.gov 
 

E-mail Only. 
 

Subject: Start of public notice for Campbell Power Plant cooling tower water upgrade project (ATC 26874) 
 
Dear CEC colleagues: 
 
The Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management District is giving notice of a preliminary decision 
to approve Authority to Construct application A/C 26874 for the modification of a cooling tower located 
at 3125 47th Ave., Sacramento, CA 95824.  The modifications are to revise the VOC emission rate 
and source testing conditions. The application will be processed under the District’s enhanced new source 
review and the permit will be incorporated into the facility’s Title V permit as an administrative 
amendment.  Written comments must be received by the District by February 22, 2022. 
 
The evaluation and analysis of the application may be reviewed at the District Office, 777 12th Street, STE. 
300, Sacramento, California, 95814 or on the links listed below. 

 
 
Documents:     
 
http://www.airquality.org/StationarySources/Documents/ev26874%20no%20comments.pdf 
 
http://www.airquality.org/StationarySources/Documents/ac26874%20final%20draft%20no%20
coments.pdf 
 

For further information or if interested in requesting a public hearing to discuss any of these permit 
actions, please contact Venk Reddy at (279) 207-1146 or via e-mail at vreddy@airquality.org 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Venk Reddy 
 

Venk Reddy 
Air Quality Engineer 
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